Appendix

National Employers for local government services

Jon Richards, Rehana Azam, Jim Kennedy Trade Union Side Secretaries NJC for Local Government Services c/o UNISON Centre 130 Euston Road London NW1 2AY

5 November 2019

Dear Jon, Rehana and Jim,

LOCAL GOVERNMENT PAY 2020

Following on from the recent regional pay briefings at which councils were consulted on your Side's pay claim, the National Employers met earlier today to receive feedback and discuss next steps.

The National Employers decided that they will not be in a position to respond to your claim until the impact of the outcome of the general election is known, which they do not expect until the New Year.

I shall continue to keep you informed of developments through the usual channels.

Yours sincerely,

Naomi Cooke

Naomi Cooke Employers' Secretary